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ABHES BULLETIN 
 

TO:  ABHES-accredited Institutions and Programs 

   

FROM: Carol A. Moneymaker, Executive Director 

 

DATE:  April 22, 2014 

 

SUBJECT: Outcome of Commissioner Nominating Committee Election 

 

 

In accordance with the recently amended Bylaws of the Accrediting Bureau of Health 

Education Schools (ABHES), a ballot was sent to the membership on April 4, 2014, to 

elect two members from an ABHES-accredited institution or program to serve on the 

Commissioner Nominating Committee.  The winners of the election are as follows: 

 

Wendy Kandel, Vice President of Compliance, Ross Education, LLC 

Angela Moran, Senior Accreditation Specialist, Rasmussen College 

 

The term of office for these newly created membership representative positions is three 

years; thus, beginning immediately and ending June 30, 2017. 

  

The Committee will meet soon to begin arranging for the upcoming commissioner 

elections, to be conducted by electronic ballot in May. 

 

Congratulations to both Wendy and Angela! 

 

 


